
 
 

 
 

 

 

As we move closer to closing the books on one of the most challenging years for our business and our 
country, we want to thank you for your partnership and extend our wishes for the continued health and 
safety of you and your team members. 

The pandemic has impacted many aspects of our business and introduced volatility into areas that were 
once predictable, resulting in supply chain disruptions, material and freight cost increases, and in some 
cases elimination of key supply partners. 

For months we have worked diligently to try to maintain service levels while controlling operating costs.  
We have absorbed a myriad of cost increases hoping that things would normalize to pre-pandemic 
levels.  Unfortunately, that outlook has changed, and we can no longer absorb the full impact of these 
increased costs. 

Effective February 1, 2021 we will be implementing a part specific price increase across most of our line 
that ranges from 2.5 – 4.2%.  At the same time, we will be eliminating the tariff surcharge we have been 
charging for the past year.  This announcement is being made early to provide you plenty of time to 
react.  New price lists will be available on or before December 31, 2020.   

The deadline to submit orders using current pricing is 4:00pm Eastern Time on January 31st, 2021. 

The entire Auveco team is grateful for your loyal support.  Because of you, we are here and have 
endured a very challenging 2020.  We look forward to serving you and your aftermarket needs for years 
to come. 

 

Thank you, 
The Auveco Team 

 


